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RICARDO RICHARDS PTA MEETING SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 9 

ST. CROIX, USVI – The Ricardo Richards Elementary School announces its first Parent-Teacher 
Association (PTA) meeting for the 2018-19 school year on Tuesday, October 9, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in 
the school’s library. 

Parents are strongly encouraged to attend to receive important information about the school, as well as to 
share their ideas, voice their concerns and ask questions. 

For more information, contact the Office of Public Relations at (340) 774-0100 x 8136. 
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